
Important Dates

No EASP January 17

No EASP January 21

No EASP January 23

No EASP January 29

The Eagle After School Program will

be hosting a Family Fun Swim Night

on Thursday, February 13. There will

be light refreshments, games, prizes,

and tons of fun! Look for more

information to be sent out soon!

Save The Date!

Early Release Reminder

In the event of an early release
due to inclement weather, EASP
will not be open. 

WANTED!
EASP loves special guest visitors! Do you
know of a business or organization who

would be interested in visiting EASP? Please
reach out with any ideas you may have!

Students love learning about all the great
things happening in our community!

Dear Eagle After School Program Families,

Happy New Year! We hope everyone had a wonderful holiday season! As we begin this new
year, we are looking forward to an exciting and productive second half of the school year. We
can’t wait to continue making memories and learning together with all of the students!

Important Dates: Please take note of the dates listed below when EASP will be closed this
month.

Communication: We always want to ensure that families feel supported and informed. If you
ever have any questions, concerns, or suggestions, please don’t hesitate to reach out!
Stephany is available during pick-up to meet with you and address anything on your mind.
Simply let us know, and she will be more than happy to speak with you.

Thank you for being a part of the Eagle After School Program family. We are excited for the
months ahead and are committed to providing a safe, fun, and enriching environment for all
our students!
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